
ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING
September 13, 2011

5:30 PM
__________________________________________________________________

MINUTES

The meeting was called to order at 5:33 pm.

In attendance were: Michelle Claytor, Don Frady, Kenny Mull, Lee Starnes, Rhonda Schandevel and Rhett Langston. Sarah Massie,
Wallace Messer, Ginny Boyer and Scotty Schulhofer were unable to attend.

The minutes from the August 9, 2011, meeting were approved by Don Frady. Lee Starnes second it.

Old Business:
 None

New Business:
 The pool work at the Waynesville Recreation Center is on schedule. Also, the other maintenance work is being completed. This

includes refinishing the gym floor, racquetball courts and aerobics room. The Center will closed until September 18 and will
reopen on September 19 at 5 am. The pool will remain closed until September 25. The lap pool will reopen on September 26 at
5:30 am and the water park will reopen at 11 am.

 We are seeking sponsorships for the second annual Sidewinder Disc Golf Tournament on October 15 and 16. There will be
regional competitions in Waynesville, Mars Hill, Fletcher and Black Mountain on Saturday and the top teams in each division
will move on to the finals on Sunday in Asheville.

 We reviewed the monthly report from July and August.
 Tarya Hall has accepted the youth programmer position. She is from Canton and has worked with our department as a front desk

receptionist.
 We will have a dance for grades 3—5 on Friday, September 16, at the Old Armory.
 Our senior program guide has been published.
 I just completed the first of two weeks at the National Recreation and Parks Director School in Wheeling, WV. I will have to go

to the second part in August of 2012.
 George Ivey will give a presentation to our fundraising committee for the skate park. Mr. Ivey is a local fundraiser and grant

writer.
 We had a public meeting on Monday, August 29. The purpose was to help form the new Waynesville Tennis Association. Over

50 people attended.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:22 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,
Rhett Langston


